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[bookmark: _GoBack]FHWA hosted a webinar on July 23 to all pooled fund participants updating them on the status of the project.  COVID-19 has had an impact on the project as we are still awaiting approval from OMB to begin the core data collection effort.  Even if we had received approval from OMB the quarter, we would not begin the collection effort until the country has a better sense of normalcy (children have returned to school, no state quarantines in effect).  Ipsos continues to finalize all materials associated with the core data collection so that we are ready to proceed once we receive approval from OMB.
